
Cross
Saber
Club

TheCross-SabreClub was erected
January of 1962, in memory of a
Carlisle graduate that was killed in
the Korean War. Also, as part of his
memorial, a cadet is given a medal
each year for being the most
improved cadet. We have 14 Com-
missioned Officers at Carlisle this
year, and they are all part of a
group that handles profits on the
Carlisle Drink Machines for the ben-
efit of the Commission Officers Club-
house.

SITIING, Left to Right: Morris, Parnell, Timms, Pointer, Torrance, England, Smith, M.E., Rich·
bourg; STANDING: Hall Wallace, Bender, Hamilton, Boltin, Goodwin.
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